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 Board of Sewer & Water 

      Commissioners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Zoning Board of Appeals  

 

FROM:  William Abbott, Chairman  

   Board of Sewer & Water Commissioners 

 

RE:   Diamond Hill Estates 

   Dupee Street 40B 

 

DATE:   April 2, 2020 

 

 

 At their regular scheduled meeting it was unanimously voted that the Board of Sewer & Water 

Commissioners are opposed to waiving water connection fees, sewer entrance fees, water fire sprinkler fees 

and Inflow and Infiltration fees for this project.   
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